
Diane Stoddard 

From: John McClure [jmcclure@sunflower.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 2:37 PM

To: Diane Stoddard

Subject: Designation of Lawrence being a Runner Friendly Community
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March 8, 2011 
  
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Lawrence’s running club, runLawrence, is requesting the Mayor and City of Lawrence to support Lawrence, KS 
being designated as a Runner Friendly Community by the Road Runner Club of America. Runner friendly 
communities can increase the quality of life, can improve physical activity for residents and can provide for 
increased economic impact for the community.  
  
RunLawrence will submit the application to Road Runner Club of America.  Applications are due by May 1, 2011.  
  
  
Sincerely, Becky McClure, president of runLawrence 
  
  
Thanks Diane for working with me on the application process. 
Please put the letter on official City letterhead, e-mail and also send me the original letter signed by the Mayor.    
  
Call or e-mail me if you have any questions.   
  
Becky McClure 
108 Lawrence Ave. 
Lawrence, KS 66049 
C:  766-6036 
H:  841-7631 
  
jmcclure@sunflower.com    
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